
ATTENTION: Senate Rules Committee Chairperson & Members 
FROM: Ruth Bendl 
RE: HB 4133A 
 
2.24.14 
 
The above referred bill, which I do support, should nevertheless include specific justifications 
for repealing any statute. So I do request that such wording be added to the bill. 
 
Ruth Bendl, 10980 SW Muirwood Drive, Portland OR 97225, Ph. 503-644-0596 
 
 


